
Minutes of the Paul Revere Village Association Board meeting

July 12, 2010

Members in attendance- Laurie Guptill, Helena Flanagan, Eric Hatcher, Steven DiVirgilio, Fred Stevens

Roofs are in arbitration and negotiations continue.

The Board voted 4-1 to allow 4 ML to install a central air conditioning unit under the deck.

The Board discussed homeowner delinquencies.

The Board discussed the continuing problem of commercial vehicles parking in the complex.

The Board discussed neighbor complaints emailed to the Board.

Minutes approved 5-0.

Next meeting Monday August 2  6 pm 5 Lex.


